
  

 
 

  

Call for your research to be discussed at the world stage 
 

As the world tries to cope with a novel coronavirus, the sharing of science – especially the 

latest gastroenterology science – becomes ever more important.  

 

Abstract deadline is May 15, 2020 Midnight CET 

 

The Scientific Committee encourages you to submit your own science, also including results 

from COVID-19 research. Don’t miss out the opportunity to present your findings in the 

largest digestive health community and publish these in the UEG Journal - the scientific 

voice of European gastroenterology. UEG Week will remain the premier platform for 

researchers around the world and guarantees excellent exposure also in case UEG Week 

needs to go virtual.      
 

Submit abstract   

 

Discover the scientific programme 
online 

 

Join us for Digestive Health Month 

 

https://crm.ueg.eu/crm/index.php/redirect/link/3966215+info=262b1447x54
https://crm.ueg.eu/crm/index.php/redirect/link/3966215+info=262b1447x54
https://crm.ueg.eu/crm/index.php/redirect/link/3966218+info=262b1447x54


The scientific programme covers all aspects 

of digestive health, ranging from basic 

science to clinical guidelines. It is evenly 

composed of state-of-the-art lectures held by 

leading experts and cutting-edge research 

from submitted abstracts.  

 

Click here   

This year we celebrate Digestive Health 

Month in support of World Digestive Health 

Day, focussing on the gut microbiome. Find 

our content on Twitter via 

#DigestiveHealthMonth! 

 

Click here   
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